
 

 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations or assistance during this 

meeting shall notify City Recorder Paula Melgar at (801) 944-7021 at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.    

 

 
 

NOTICE OF MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL ATTENDANCE OF THE UTAH LEAGUE 

OF CITIES AND TOWNS (“ULCT”) 2024 ANNUAL CONVENTION 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Cottonwood Heights Mayor and City Council will attend the 

ULCT 2024 Annual Convention on Wednesday, September 4th and Thursday, September 5th, 

2024. These are all day trainings held at the Salt Palace Convention Center, located at 100 South 

West Temple, Salt Lake City, Utah.   

 

 

No official decisions will be made at these meetings. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
On Saturday, August 31st, 2024, a copy of the foregoing notice was posted in conspicuous view in the front foyer of the 

Cottonwood Heights City Offices, Cottonwood Heights, Utah.  A copy of this notice was email to local agencies, email to city’s 

general email circulation, and in the City by the Office of the City Recorder. The Agenda was also posted on the City’s website at 

www.ch.utah.gov and the State Public Meeting Notice website at http://pmn.utah.gov 

 

 

DATED THIS 31st day of August 2024    Paula Melgar, City Recorder 
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